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Smith Holly

From: carol mcreynolds <quotecarol@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 8:32 PM

To: rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep Power; 

Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Bentz Cliff; Rep.DeborahBoone@state.or.us; Rep Holvey; 

Rep Reschke; Rep Smith D

Cc: HEE Exhibits; Smith Holly; Huffman John; Ted Ferrioli

Subject: Opposition to House Bill 2706, HB 2705 and HB 2707

 

March 21, 2017  
 
Chair and members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment  
 

I am opposed to HB 2706 in particular as well as the other two water related bills: HB 2705 and HB 2707.  
 

HB 2706 - Do not place a fee on my well.  Once you establish this, there will be no individual control over future 
increases.  Was this intent to fund one of the following? 
 

HB 2705 - to install measurement device.  How about enforcing existing regulations and water use laws?  I am in 
total agreement that water is a precious resource and should be stewarded as such, but existing wells should not be 
monitored.  I obey existing laws of Oregon that limit my usage.   
 

HB 2707 - What happened to processes used in the past to pay for ground water research?  I can see where this 
may be necessary in densely populated areas, but not here in Crooked River Ranch. 
 

Hopefully, you will respect our wishes on this matter. 
 
Carol McReynolds 
15660 SW Brokentop 
Terrebonne, OR 97760 
(resident of Crooked River Ranch) 


